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My name is Louise Allison-Levick, of . I am a
 resident of Greenslopes electorate, and the Minister Joe Kelly, has personally heard from
 me in the past about my views on abortion. 

I do not desire any changes to be made which would make it easier for abortions to
 happen in this State. As our current legislation stands, it is already too easy for people to
 have abortions who do not require them for medical emergencies. Abortion is being used
 as a form of birth control. 

Life begins at conception. This is a scientific fact. So any termination of pregnancy is ending
 someone's life prematurely, and it is in fact murder, causing another person to die. 

I can not endorse any changes to increase the ages of the unborn child  being
 terminated or make it easier for abortions to occur. Therefore, I will not be supporting
 Labor, and I ask that our parliament defend the rights of those who are the most
 vulnerable and have no voice to speak up for themselves, our children. 

Faithfully, 

Louise Patricia Allison-Levick
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